
Project Update:
BuildBelleville ChargingAheadNorth East Feedermain

NOTICE – CONSTRUCTION AT THE
INTERSECTION OF DUNDAS STREET WEST

AND SIDNEY STREET
Please be advised that construction will take place at

the intersection of Dundas Street West
and Sidney Street beginning Monday, April 27, 2015.

To facilitate construction at this location,
lanes will be restricted and traffic will be impacted.

Your patience and cooperation is appreciated as the City
undertakes this important infrastructure project.

Should you have any questions please contact:
Stan Czyczyro, Senior Project Manager

613-968-6481 x 3220 sczyczyro@city.belleville.on.ca

NOTICE – CONSTRUCTION ON OLD HIGHWAY 2

Please be advised that construction will take place on
Old Highway 2 between Point Anne Road and Burns Drive
beginning Monday, May 25, 2015. Completion of this

project is expected near the end of July.

To facilitate construction at this location, lanes will
be restricted and traffic will be impacted.

Your patience and cooperation is appreciated as the City
undertakes this important infrastructure project.

Should you have any questions please contact:
Barry Simpson, Senior Project Manager

613-968-6481 x 3508 bsimpson@city.belleville.on.ca

Rehabilitation of Old Highway 2


